
 

  COMMUNICATION  13/20 
Live from the 73rd Council - ICSC briefing on the 
review of the GS Salary Survey Methodologies 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
To:        Participants and Guests of the 73rd FICSA Council   London, 8 February 2020 
 
From: Evelyn Kortum, General Secretary 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

As part of 73rd Council pre-meeting on Saturday, 
the International Civil Service Commission 
(ICSC) is conducting a full day briefing to FICSA 
Council delegates on the ongoing review of the 
GS Salary Survey Methodologies. 

Participants of the 73rd Council will be able to 
view the slides of the presentation by the ICSC 
by clicking on the SharePoint link below: 

 

https://unitednations.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/FICSA/Shared%20Documents/General/73rd%2
0FICSA%20Council%20(One%20Drive)/Miscellaneous/ICSC%20breifing%20for%20FICSA%20%20-%
20GS%20survey%20methodologies.pdf?csf=1&e=GFLnhp  

 

https://unitednations.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/FICSA/Shared%20Documents/General/73rd%20FICSA%20Council%20(One%20Drive)/Miscellaneous/ICSC%20breifing%20for%20FICSA%20%20-%20GS%20survey%20methodologies.pdf?csf=1&e=GFLnhp
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